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DIRECTOR 

Kathy Znosko, 272 Noble Street, West Haven, CT 06516, kathyznosko@yahoo.com, 203-932-1539 

“Our members are Connecticut’s Jewels among Women” 

Spring is just around the corner.  It's time for all of us who have been hibernating the last few 

months to wake up and face the world again.  Well, at least I feel as though I've been hibernating in 

some ways; being snowed in for a few days, cancelled meetings, not being with Juniors, etc.  What 

better way to wake up and greet the Spring than with the annual Presidents' Dinner, Wednesday, 

March 13th?  And this year, you don't even have to spend hours and hours writing reports to turn 

in!  The only report we will be collecting is the newly revised President's Report.  So, rejoice!  Come 

celebrate with your CJW family!  We're planning a fun program and raffles!  The food sounds great, 

too.  The call was emailed to each club last month and was attached to the February Junior 

Bulletin.  If, for some reason, you didn't get it or can't find it, contact Amy Neves, CJW 

Corresponding Secretary for a new copy.  I really would love to see many of you there. 

 

Then, only a little more than a month later, we will renew our celebrating at Spring Conference, 

Saturday, May 4th.  Since you're not turning in reports, we won't be spending hours giving out 

awards.  With all of that time freed up, we are working on planning a much more exciting program 

and new ways to recognize all of our clubs and the work you do.  Look for that call to arrive in your 

inboxes in the very near future. 

 

In trying to plan exciting, fun, and informative programs for our meetings and conferences, we are 

always asking for ideas.  What would you like to see?  Do you prefer speakers or workshops?  We 

get many good suggestions, but what we don't always get are actual contacts.  I want to start putting 

together a list of speakers and experts who can be contacted to provide presentations and workshops 

for CJW as a whole and also for our clubs.  If you have any contacts or know any experts who might 

be of interest to your fellow members, please send me their information.  Once I get a good list, I 

will share it with all of you. 

 

I cherish all of you, Connecticut's Jewels among Women.   

 

Kathy 

 

ASSISTANT DIRECTOR 

Debi Puzia, 8 Cora Road, Tolland, CT 06084, dapuz55@yahoo.com, 860-870-9200 

What a great way to beat the winter bluesécome join us at the Presidentôs Dinner on 
March 13th.  It is a great way to socialize with your fellow club members and to meet new 
people.  Most members think of the Presidentôs Dinner as a deadlineéreports are due, 
application for scholarships are due.  These tasks were long and tedious and kind of left a 

mailto:kathyznosko@yahoo.com
mailto:dapuz55@yahoo.com
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negative feel in the air.  With the new implementation of revised Presidentôs reports, scaled 
back financial reports and a positive ñwhat project means the most to clubòéit should put 
the focus back on Presidentôs Dinner.  A time to honor the women who unselfishly give of 
their time, energy and their hearts to lead CJW into the wonderful organization it is.  I would 
like to see many new faces at this yearôs eventé.come out and support your President(s).  
Let them know just how important they are to your club. 

The deadline sign up for the dinner is March 6théso sign up today!! 

IMMEDIATE PAST DIRECTOR/LEADERSHIP/PARLIAMENTARIAN 

Ronnie Hollis, 84 White Oak Drive, Harwinton, CT 06791, ronniestarfish50@aol.com, 860-485-9736 

“Juniors make a difference in the lives of others” 

Hello to all. 

For a while now my articles have been about Leadership.  The reason I think it is so important is that so many 
things start with leadership skill and abilities.  And as the saying goes you have to start somewhere.  Have a 
quiz in you club about Leadership.   What makes a good leader, how to get those skills, have members do 
different jobs during a meeting, for example have several members take turns being President, someone else 
read the minutes,  have someone other the committees chairman do the committee report...... 

As you may or may not know my husband Tom and I are Big UCONN Husky fans the girls basketball team is 
our favorite. And it's not hard to see that they are perfect examples of Leadership.  They work as a Team, 
they think only of each other; ñIò does not seem to be in their vocabulary. If they win they win as a team and if 
they lose they lose as a team, and they are unbelievably unselfish. 

CJW History  

I hope you all are getting a kick out of reading these CJW facts 

Spring Conference 1971 was held at Aetna Life & Casually in Hartford.   Simsbury hosted and 583 members 
attended Betty Crocker  

coupons were collected for the Kidney Foundation 220,000 were handed in that day..  By the end of May that 
year 900,000 coupons 

were collected of the  local clubs. 

Farmington hosted Fall Conference 341 attended at Vallee's in Hartford. 

1972   The Betty Crocker coupons were sent for a total of $12,025.whch bought 4 kidney machines plus a 
$576 cash donation. 

Stamford hosted Spring Conference in Stamford, Three more kidney machines were purchased. 

 

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

Amy Neves, 12 Grace Lane, Cromwell, CT 06416, nevesclan34@gmail.com 860-951-2242 

No report 

TREASURER/WAYS & MEANS 

Sue Spencer, 114 Pinney Street, Ellington, CT 06029, razoo1106@gmail.com, 860-212-0533 

 

mailto:ronniestarfish50@aol.com
mailto:nevesclan34@gmail.com
mailto:razoo1106@gmail.com
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No report. Congratulations, Sue on getting a new job! 

If you need any pins or other supplies please let me know, and 
I can mail them out to you. 

RECORDING SECRETARY 

Wendy Gamba, 175 Lowin Ave., Westville, CT 06515, wgamba@yahoo.com, 203-859-5729 

 

No report. Minutes for the 2 Fall Conferences were published in previous 
newsletters.  

 

ARTS & EDUCATION  

Patti Stankevicius, 374 Central Ave., Wolcott, CT 06716, 
pstanks050@gmail.com, 203-879-2656 

Doris Tolomei, 80 Sky Hill Drive, Wolcott, CT 06716, 

dtolomei@wolcottps.org 203-879-4496 

 

Hi Everyone: 

  We are getting many calls as to when the State Spelling Bee is and at present are working on it.  

 We had to wait until the 1st of the year to get dates from the Wolcott school system.  We don't want 

to say anything until it is confirmed.  You will definitely know real soon.........It is going to be in 

May, 2013 and will be published on the website ASAP. 

 Has anybody read any good books this winter?  With all the snow, it was good time to do so after 

you got shoveled out..... 

It seems that a lot of shows and concerts have been in the region recently. 

 For you Beatles Fans, the Broadway production of "Rain" is coming to the Palace Theater in March, 

2013. Check listings. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at Presidents' Dinner. 

  

In junior pride, 

Doris & Patti 

CONSERVATION & CURRENT AFFAIRS 

Heather Pulito, 32 Maple Street, Glastonbury, CT 06033, heatherstitch@aol.com, 860-633-8172 

Lynn Sellers, 12 Allen Road, Clinton, CT 06413, msellers@snet.net, 860-669-4908 

CONSERVATION AND CURRENT AFFAIRS --Heather Pulito and Lynn Sellers 

mailto:wgamba@yahoo.com
mailto:pstanks050@gmail.com
mailto:dtolomei@wolcottps.org
mailto:heatherstitch@aol.com
mailto:msellers@snet.net
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Conservation -- Since winter has finally arrived with a vengeance (hopefully you all 
survived the blizzard with no damage and [loss of] power!) here are some helpful tips 
should we have another storm before spring arrives. And who still believes in the 
Groundhog?? For those of you who do not own plows, snow blowers or payloaders, spray 
cooking oil onto your snow shovel for easier snow removal when needing to shovel your 
driveway or walkway. Keep a snow emergency kit in your car which includes a blanket, 
flashlight, water, snacks and a snow brush/scraper as well as a small shovel and sand. Be 
sure you have gloves, mittens and a hat with you just in case as well as a pair of boots. At 
home keep a small bin or basket near the door to drop the mittens and hats in for use next 
time. A clothespin or small bag clip will keep pairs together.  And as we learned with the 
last storm, carbon monoxide can be deadly so be very careful with generators and do not 
warm the car up in the garage. With the large amounts of snow that have fallen and drifts 
being huge, if you have backed in to any of this snow, stop your car safely and check your 
tail pipe to be sure it is not plugged with snow and ice. Carbon monoxide can build up in 
the car very quickly if the exhaust is blocked and you are not aware of it. If you feel dizzy or 
light headed, stop the car, get out in to the fresh air right away and open the car windows. 
Be safe and "enjoy" the rest of the winter! 
 
Current Affairs --Fending off FRAUDSTERS: If you receive an email notice from an online 
retailer warning that your email address was "compromised" or a "security alert" from a 
bank or credit card company, DON'T click on the email link or call the number listed in case 
it is fake. Instead use a phone number you know to be authentic and check with the 
company or bank as to whether there is a problem. Oftentimes they would like to get a 
copy of the email so their fraud managers can track down the origin of the email and 
hopefully stop the attack. If it is a real data breach and your information was hacked, you 
are four times more likely to have your identity stolen the year after the breach than the 
general public. A stolen email address puts you at risk, because criminals can use it to 
better target their attacks. A scammer could send you a fake email from your bank to trick 
you into handing over your account password.  
The vast amount of personal data that companies are collecting, both online and off can 
map our location, loyalty cards reveal what we buy and our web browsing habits are 
tracked by companies that sell the information to advertisers. Make sure you keep your 
finances private. Enable your browser's privacy setting which prevents websites from 
installing "cookies" that can monitor your movements. Use different passwords for sites that 
require them and change them every few months. 
Social media users should avoid revealing information that might be used in financial sites' 
security questions, such as birth date or maiden name.  And if you haven't done so already, 
financial institutions are sending out their annual privacy policies which you need to tell 
them to not share your information with other companies. 

 

HEALTH & HOMELIFE 

Norily Casagrande, 46 Sima Road, Higganum, CT 06441, norilycasagrande@yahoo.com, 860-345-4636 

In March we celebrate National Nutrition Month & National Kidney Month. 

mailto:norilycasagrande@yahoo.com
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Here are the two websites we can visit.  

http://nkdep.nih.gov/get-involved/kidney-month.shtml 

 

National Nutrition Month® is a nutrition education and information campaign 
sponsored annually by the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics. The campaign is 
designed to focus attention on the importance of making informed food choices and 
developing sound eating and physical activity habits. NNM also promotes the Academy and 
its members to the public and the media as the most valuable and credible source of 
timely, scientifically based food and nutrition information.  

American Dietetic Association 

www.eatright.org  

INSPIRATION 

Teena Bruneau, 164 Seneca Road, Bristol, CT 06010, bruneauchris@hotmail.com, 860-589-3234 

“Grow with Connecticut Junior Women in Friendship, Leadership and Service” 

 

No Report.  

JUNIOR BULLETIN, MEDIA COORDINATOR 

Diane Neri, 14 Beach Road, Clinton, CT 06413, CJW_News-Media@yahoo.com, 860-669-8333 cell: 860-389-5650 

The next newsletter deadline is March 20, 2013 

In reading the fine print of the job description for the Junior Bulletin/Media/Publicity throne I 
learned that I am in charge of creating the Directorôs Press Book, which is traditionally 
presented to her at the end of her 2-year term. Those of you who know me know that I take 
my responsibilities to heart and take pride in doing a good job, however menial. But without 
the cooperation of all the clubs, district advisors and CJW officers this job will be 
impossible. I NEED pictures, stories, newspaper clippings of everything that is going on in 
your clubs. Thank you (x3) to Charter Oak District Advisor, Jen Quinn, for suggesting that 
the press book be done digitally. Now all the rest of you need to do is send me email 
submissions with photos, and clippings attached and put Kathyôs Press Book in the subject. 
Really, in this digital age, it canôt get much easier than that. You can even send pictures 
you take with your cell phone to my cell (see above). Just please identify the Club, the 
People, the Event. 

At this point I am so jaded that I wonder if anyone has read this far. Please make my day 
by shooting me an email that just says you read my plea. My email address, above is a 
hyperlink that will make it easy for you to send me a message. 

JUNIORETTES 

Debi Puzia, 8 Cora Road, Tolland, CT 06084, dapuz55@yahoo.com, 860-870-9200 

Usually this is time spent to sit and write the endless reports  Trying to remember who did 

http://nkdep.nih.gov/get-involved/kidney-month.shtml
http://www.eatright.org/
mailto:bruneauchris@hotmail.com
mailto:CJW_News-Media@yahoo.com
mailto:dapuz55@yahoo.com
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what and when, which category this event should be placed under.  I spent many years 
pulling an all nighter to meet the deadline of Presidentôs Dinner.  Well, the reports are gone 
but the deadline still looms for the Presidentôs report, Marie Bates Scholarship, Campership 
and Maureen Borski Scholarship.  All of these applications can be found in the new and 
improved Blue Book.  Just a quick reminder that Juniorettes and Advisors are invited to 
attend the Presidentôs Dinner on March 13th also.  Please let me know if you or any 
members will be going so that I can prepare something for that evening. Also, donôt forget 
the participation report and the Directorôs Challenge- Boy/Girl Scouting.    

 

Plans are in the making for the upcoming Spring Banquet.  I would like each club that 
attends to give a small presentation of the project that moved them the most as a club. 

Each club does such wonderful community activites that it would be nice to share your 
experiences with other clubs.  Also, donôt forget the participation report and the Directorôs 
Challenge- Boy/Girl Scouting.   Hope to see you all sooné.Spring will soon be here and I 
would love to visit your club. 

 

LONG TERM AFFILIATION (LTA) 

Teena Bruneau, 164 Seneca Road, Bristol, CT 06010, bruneauchris@hotmail.com, 860-589-3234 

“Grow with Connecticut Junior Women in Friendship, Leadership and Service” 

Evelyn Magera, 40 Reality Road, Oxford, CT 06478, evelynfromjuniors@hotmail.com, 203-888-5311 

ñJuniors are great leaders like shining stars guiding the wayò 

Long Term Affiliation ï Female Soldiers: Forgotten Heroes (FSFH) 

Hello Everyone, 

 

We really hope that you all had managed to survive the blizzard of 2013. That is probably 
not possible because each town had from 28 inches to 4 feet of snow. Itôs the price we pay 
for being New Englanders during the winter season. Spring is coming ï really, it is.  

 

We would like to thank our sweethearts from the Wolcott club that donated a basket & gift 
bags of goodies to our ladies at FS:FH filled with chocolate (of course), baking items, 
personal items & lotions, etc. for Valentineôs Day. They did a fabulous job with making 
everything look so beautiful. We would like to extend our many thanks to the Wolcott 
Juniorettes who made Valentines to go along with the basket. Great job ladies!  

 

The Shoreline Community Women have been keeping the female soldiers inventory with 
paper supplies and cleaning aids that could last a few months or more. Believe it or not just 
like in our homes the women at FS:FH could always use these supplies. Thank you 
Shoreline for everything.  

 

mailto:bruneauchris@hotmail.com
mailto:evelynfromjuniors@hotmail.com
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The female soldiers were so happy and really enjoyed the dinner that the Orange 
Community Women sponsored on Monday, February 25th. The meal consisted of ham, 
potatoes etc. and filled their refrigerator with leftovers for future meals. You can cook for us 
any time ladies. Thank you to all our clubs for your caring, sharing and most of all giving. 

 

We would also like to encourage all of our clubs to please sponsor a fundraiser sometime 
this year and/or send a monetary donation to benefit the resource programs and services 
that FS:FH provides to the female soldiers. Along with your very generous non-monetary 
donations the female soldiers are provided with case management, permanent housing 
assistance, and vocational services in-house or in collaboration with community partners. 
FS:FH aims to provide these women the support needed to regain their independence. 
Please remember that all checks should be written out to CJW, Inc. and earmarked with 
LTA in the For: section of your check.  

 

In an effort to help raise funds we will be auctioning off raffle baskets at the Presidentôs 
Dinner and Spring Conference to benefit some of the programs that are offered to our 
veteran ladies. All clubs are invited to donate or bring baskets of goodies or items to fill a 
basket as a statewide fundraiser to each of these meetings. The baskets can have any 
theme or contain whatever items you would like to donate. We are looking forward to 
seeing everyone at the dinner.  

 

REMINDER: Amanda Teti has requested that we redirect any used clothing donations to 
Dress for Success for the Community Closet in Bridgeport which is open Monday ï 
Friday from 9 a.m. ï 2 p.m. The FS:FH women have the opportunity to go in and pick out 
exactly what they need in their size for free.  

 

We will be collecting non-perishable food pantry items at the Presidentôs dinner meeting 
this month.  If you are not attending the dinner please get your donations to your district 
advisor.  Some of the foods they run out of regularly are cereal, coffee, tea, soup, coffee 
creamers, tuna, peanut butter & jelly, etc. In addition, Amanda will be attending this 
meeting and we have asked her to bring a U-Haul truck to carry our donations to the home. 

 

Please come see us at the President’s Dinner if you are interested with being mentored during 

our term to become the coordinator for the next 2-year term of our LTA project. We would 

really like to have confidence with knowing our female soldiers will be in good hands during the 

next term.  

 

With thinking how wonderfully our clubs have been 
supporting our LTA project we found the following 
motivational phrase we felt epitomizes our volunteers: 
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ñThe best thing about giving of ourselves is that what we get is always better than what we 
giveò by Orison Swett Marden, American founder of Success Magazine, inspirational writer. 

 

Happy St. Patrickôs Day! 

In Junior Friendship and Spirit, 

 

Teena Bruneau & Evelyn Magera 

CJW Long Term Affiliation Co-Chair 

 

 

 

 

MEETING PLANNER 

Elizabeth Tischio, 5 Lakeview Place, Middlefield, CT 06455, johntischio@prudentialct.com, 860-349-3065 

 

No report. 

 

CHARTER OAK 

Jen Quinn jenquinn@comcast.net 

 

 

 

DOGWOOD 

Donna Wesolowski, 873 Bayberry Lane, Orange, CT 06477, donnaweso@optimum.net, 203-799-3519 

 

CJW for Jan. Newsletter:  Dogwood District 

 

The Dogwood District is made up of the ladies from the Junior Women's Club of Fairfield, 

the Junior Woman's Club of Milford, the Monroe Women's Club, the Newtown Junior Women's 

Club, the Orange Community Women, the Stamford Junior Woman's Club, the Stratford Junior 

Woman's Club, the Trumbull Community Women, Inc., the West Haven Junior Woman's Club and 

the Trumbull Young Woman's Club.  

 

 

Amanda speaking 

 

Amanda speaking 

mailto:johntischio@prudentialct.com
mailto:donnaweso@optimum.net
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I look forward to seeing all of the ladies of Dogwood at the Presidentôs dinner on March 13
th
.   

Remember, this Dinner isnôt just for Club Presidents - it is to HONOR your President for all the 

work that she does.  Bring a carload or two from your club to share in the celebration! 

     - Donna Wesolowski, Dogwood District Advisor 

Club highlights for this month:  

At its monthly meeting in February, Trumbull Community Wom en once again wore red to show 

its support for the American Heart Associationôs annual Go Red for Women Campaign. To spread 

the word about lifestyle changes that could improve their health and the health of loved ones, the 

club gave out ñred dressò pins at the library, held a heart health quiz at its meeting and distributed 

Heart Association literature to its members.  Members attended a Ladies Night for Heart Health at a 

memberôs home to bring awareness for the Go Red for Women Campaign.  Members enjoyed 

healthy snacks and each otherôs company.  In February, the club held its annual collection of prom 

dresses from the community to donate to the Princess and the Prom organization.  TCW is beginning 

the month of March with a family ice skating party at the Milford Ice Pavilion; we are hosting a St. 

Patrickôs Day Party for the residents of FS:FH; and we are providing refreshments for one of the 

One Town One Book events at the library on ñParents, Teens and Internet Safety.ò  Since the town 

is reading Steve Jobsô biography, a club member suggested we have an ñappleò theme for the 

refreshments and decorations for the event.  

Save a Date: April 20 we will have a Shred-It Truck at the Trumbull Nature and Arts Center on 

Main Street from 9 am to noon. 

Orange Community Women gathered Valentines for Vets from each member to bring to the West 

Haven VA Hospital and will be bringing dinner to the residents of our LTA  home  Female Soldiers: 

Forgotten Heroes on Feb. 28
th
.  We couldnôt pick one date that was good for all, so we will have two 

socials:  A Game Night on Feb. 23
rd

 and a Gourmet with an OCW theme on Mar. 2 (all dish names 

must have the initials OCW , as in Outstanding Chicken in Wine).  Looking forward to March, weôre 

planning our spring Tracy Bunch Craft and Fun night. 

REGAL MONARCHS 

Open position.  

Clubs, until you get a District Advisor please send your news directly to 
Diane Neri or Debi Puzia. 

 

Saturday, March 16, 2013  

8:30am-11:30am  

Newtown High School  

18th Discovery Science  

Math & Technology Workshops  

Presented by: The Newtown Junior Womenôs Club & The Newtown Board of Education 

www.newtownjuniorwomen.com or http://www.newtownjuniorwomen.com/project s.htm 

www.newtownjuniorwomen.com
http://www.newtownjuniorwomen.com/projects.htm
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S.H.O.R.E. 

Ann Whitman, 28 Beechwood Drive, Wallingford, CT 06492, annwhitman@snet.net, 203-284-2376 

Shoreline Community Women had a guest speaker from the Yale Peabody 
Museum who presented a slide show about the Machu Pichu artifacts being 
returned to Peru at their February meeting. 

 

  

 

 

WILDBURY 

Cara Rinaldi, 151 Andrew Ave., Naugatuck, CT 06770 cararinaldi04@hotmail.com, 203-560-2819 

No report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS AND THAT 

Here’s your chance to share something with everyone. Send in your recipes, interesting articles, 
photos, quotes, book or movie reviews, restaurant reviews… 

High Temperature Eye of the Round 

I stumbled upon this recipe and had to give it a try. The results were outstanding! 

Hereôs what you need: 

2-3 lb eye of the round roast (remove from the refrigerator while the oven preheats) 

A marinade mix of your choice, I used McCormickôs Bourbon & Brown Sugar 

 

Tenderize and marinate your meat for a couple of hours. 

Heat your oven to 500ęF.  

Put your meat in a shallow roasting pan. Do NOT cover! Put in the oven and immediately 
turn the temperature down to 475ęF. Set your timer for 7 minutes per pound (a 3 lb. roast 
will cook for 21 minutes.) 

When the time is up. Turn OFF your oven but do not open the door or remove the roast. 

mailto:annwhitman@snet.net
mailto:cararinaldi04@hotmail.com
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Allow the meat to stay in the oven for 2 ½ hours without peeking. The results will be a 
perfect, juicy, tender medium-rare roast with minimal shrinkage. 

I tried this without marinating and tenderizing and the meat was good but not nearly as 
tender as it was when you follow these directions. The recipe came from 

www.allrecipes.com. 

Diane Neri 

 

http://www.allrecipes.com/
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 February 2013 Edition 
 

Dear Diane, 
  
February started off with an incredible Super Bowl Party prepared and 

served by the Weston Kiwanis. The yearly tradition is greatly 

anticipated at Homes for the Brave. We also survived the blizzard in 

mid-February. Our residents were troopers as they were snowed in 

the houses for several days! 

  

This month's Perimeter includes our Save the Date for our next 

fundraiser, Salute to Fine Cuisine; an interview with one of our 

Vocational Specialists, Jerrett Wyant; and special projects from the 

students at Notre Dame High School and Our Lady of Assumption 

School. Enjoy!  
 

SAVE The DATE 

Please join us for 2013 
Salute to Fine Cuisine! 
 

  
Thursday, May 2, 2013 
6:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m. 

Aitoro 
401 Westport Avenue 
Norwalk, Connecticut 

  
The evening will include 
speakers, a raffle, silent and 
live auctions, and fine cuisine from the following restaurants: Bistro 7, 
Christine's Pot of Gold, A Dash of Salt, Ethan's Grill, Heirloom, Metric 
Bar & Grill, Norm Bloom & Son - Oysters & Clams, Paella, Saffron, The 
Sono Baking Company & Cafe, and Tuttie's Restaurant. 
  

In This Month's 

Issue...  

Salute to Fine Cuisine  

SPOTLIGHT: Jerrett  

Students Helping 

Veterans  

GIVE NOW   
  

  

Upcoming 

Events 

  

Thursday, May 2 

Salute to Fine 

Cuisine 

Needed Items 

¶ Coffee 
¶ Sugar 
¶ Creamer 
¶ Toilet Paper 
¶ Napkins 
¶ Paper 

Towels 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_77MkEb5E50KhiBzGQtb46YjeJoHrLCONciH9WpduT8avIn7RAaQZEszAiltr9gdXmpgUj0P5zcgIKUjg5NXA_1DkumOkQtLhd7DJtgSTsilmJEJjlUQG_dch69y154G2iUPnZmIHE83BQC18AEUssIk-EwJ6QGFPOg75p82fP_zZeRvqx_lM06J9b3AjXbCEq3e9EH5mHmgSlcOQcNKgUdJzlfkIlTYGQ9jnMQnhLBfRw6DgzQc_a_Y2_cWbj3sx50dVZcoUTuzuwJyUe5A48M
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_74z5LqRbT5n8Oux-tHa6FdpMdsjVxJ8F-DRorm19WfJVQOc_JrpYaoIe6y6Si14MuWX2793hN-4ghXFe-B5PEm-H-hBOHt-6Xririayxb4mmIRWeoF_NHgdituwN0C9ScTJzH9I5rZRGCoNoYT8LA9QlvCtM2OZyRLC57CAbNfLK77ZofmuJ7J49bCbhpz5ASUB_Y_Doz_sCKsRKwTmeSQ3-OTRhNmUBc=
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Tickets are $100 per individual and $150 per couple. We are still 
looking for sponsors, program advertisers, and auction prizes. For 
more information, please contact Amanda Teti at 
ateti@homesforthebrave.org or (203) 338-0669 or visit our site for the 
event: www.homesforthebrave.org/salutetofinecuisine13/.  
  

Hope to see you there! 

SPOTLIGHT: Jerrett Wyant  

This month, we share an interview with Jerrett Wyant, who is our 

newest Vocational Specialist. 

  
What is the most rewarding thing 
about your job?:  
I would say, as cheesy as it sounds, 

when somebody actually gets a job. 

That is the goal, but it is the nicest 

thing to see somebody, who really 

wants a job, get a job. They're usually 

really excited. When they get their 

paycheck and they can go purchase 

things that they want, there's 

nothing better than having the 

independence and freedom. 

  

The men often stay for only a short amount of time, and then they 
move on, so is that difficult for you, or what is the most difficult 
thing about this line of work?: That's difficult. I mean, they do come 
here for a short time and you build a relationship with them. I think it's 
more difficult when you see them struggling. I'm happy to see them go 
because it means that they're going where they need to be. Usually 
when they leave here, they have housing, hopefully they have a job. 
They're on the right path, so I'm happy for them. I think it's difficult to 
see someone struggling, unable to find a job or having difficulties if 
they have substance abuse issues or whatever.  
  
Did you always know that this line of work would be your calling? 
No. Not at all. My degree is in urban studies, so I assumed I would be 
doing some type of counseling slash community outreach type work... 
Out of college I worked with people with mental disabilities, so even 
that I didn't think I would be doing. But then when I came here and I 
started working with the Veterans, it's extremely rewarding and 
something very necessary. It's a great field to be in, but... I didn't go to 
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school at all for something so specific as Veterans. 
  
Through your work, what is one important thing that you have 
learned? Tolerance. Tolerance, I think is an extremely important thing 
that I have learned. So easily out in the community if you see 
somebody old or somebody walking really slowly across the street 
you're so quick to get frustrated. A lot of people don't think twice 
about what that person has gone through or is going through. 
   

I think working here, so many of the faces of the people that I have 

seen out there, I see here, and they're struggling and are really trying 

to do something with themselves. So I have an extreme tolerance for 

everybody, and everybody has their own story and things going on. I 

may not understand it, but it's not my job to understand it, it's just to 

do my part.  

  
Is there any advice you would give to someone looking to get into 
this line of work? Make sure that you're cut out to do it. [If you're] 
somebody who just wants a paycheck, this is not the job. You have to 
really care about the people. You have to be willing to kind of put your 
heart into it because [the residents] can detect someone who is really 
interested in helping, or somebody who is just here kind of as a shell. I 
think that will hinder how much work you can do with these people. If 
you really care, you have the opportunity to get to know them and 
really help them, but if you don't they'll see it, and your work will 
reflect it. 
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In February, we had some great students help our programs. On 
February 1st, students 
from Notre Dame 
Catholic High School 
in Fairfield visited both 
Homes for the 
Brave and the PFC 
Nicholas A. Madaras 
Home to make 
breakfast for the 
residents and staff. The 
students and their 

parents prepared egg sandwiches, fruit salad, pastries, and more. It 
was a special treat 
for everyone! 
   
The students came 
as part of Notre 
Dame's Student 
Service Day. We 
truly appreciate the 
continued support 
of Notre Dame. They 
are always generous 
to our residents.  
  
On February 6th, ABRI staff picked up 850 cans of soup from Our Lady 
of Assumption School in Fairfield! For the last eight years, the school 
has been participating in a Soup for Super Bowl campaign where 
students can wear jeans on Fridays in exchange for a can of soup. The 
students from preschool to 8th grade do a fantastic job every year. 
ABRI always appreciates the donations, but this year, the soup was 
especially helpful when the blizzard hit the following week! 

 
 

Sincerely,   

 

  

Weston Kiwanis 

  

Wilfredo Perez Jr. 

Memorial Fund 

 

  And to those we 

neglected to 

mention here - 

thank you! 

 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_693UBp0yH-OIMIJqtfUYDRVD7aZJRoeD6n9A-vYZcAbD3nSbu7l73ZjUnDRdTPFay5RXJKzzcjYGbS6hgrxKbP9Xhw5stGjdv8jft5KhgtYck_Wox2-V5T-dLYbOwkOnmcd_svXyj_-IGrspn_ssNz7wgfWKatlWM0rjHCjc0H9LYvHOg0D2YIAo9YwlK9NPglCDwrnYcv17bfFc9TGeBjb_3YBqBRwl0=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_693UBp0yH-OIMIJqtfUYDRVD7aZJRoeD6n9A-vYZcAbD3nSbu7l73ZjUnDRdTPFay5RXJKzzcjYGbS6hgrxKbP9Xhw5stGjdv8jft5KhgtYck_Wox2-V5T-dLYbOwkOnmcd_svXyj_-IGrspn_ssNz7wgfWKatlWM0rjHCjc0H9LYvHOg0D2YIAo9YwlK9NPglCDwrnYcv17bfFc9TGeBjb_3YBqBRwl0=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_6Zco5ct6orN5ptTGeNWDon60LUFAPzEfBa0yKGhtau0kCmn6aQks-ajbkpIwI7poWDskcaCEU2DfbsC9FlE7oSZb_9dqVfH4oXQ_tNcbImTgaiRrU05z88gh101XuP9sOh-wIFQUBLkK2g3v1sDMF1b8JNE6yZHbR7tDq54rwROUOCgytRyv7S3qK4E0rso1o3H0TedBaKW6MJ6YMjtEjJXYjhtbhDnI5rQwYgmt1KhbEwccyz7tdkr07q1o82eu4=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001lcr-DuRlV_6Zco5ct6orN5ptTGeNWDon60LUFAPzEfBa0yKGhtau0kCmn6aQks-ajbkpIwI7poWDskcaCEU2DfbsC9FlE7oSZb_9dqVfH4oXQ_tNcbImTgaiRrU05z88gh101XuP9sOh-wIFQUBLkK2g3v1sDMF1b8JNE6yZHbR7tDq54rwROUOCgytRyv7S3qK4E0rso1o3H0TedBaKW6MJ6YMjtEjJXYjhtbhDnI5rQwYgmt1KhbEwccyz7tdkr07q1o82eu4=


17 | P a g e  
 
 

The Board of Directors & Staff at ABRI/Homes of the Brave. 
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